
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Circular No.03/2022-23                                 Date : 06 April, 2022 
 

CLASS-I 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
I have had the opportunity to interact in person with all Class-I students and they are 
super excited to be in school.  Barring a few little ones, who remembered their Mommy 
dears, all wanted to be in school and were excited to be in school. 
 
The school has received 10-12 e-mails from parents suggesting that the school timings 
of Class-I be reduced.  For the month of April & May, 2022 we have no objection, if the 
parents want to pick up their wards from school (on their own) at 01.00 p.m.  For rest of 
the students, dispersal will be at 02.00 p.m. 
 
It takes time to settle little students and I am so glad that with the support and co-
operation of parents, all students are adapting to school life very well.  In the coming 
week, we shall try broadcasting classrooms session for one period to parents, in case 
they want to witness the classroom proceedings and meet their wards digitally, they may 
do so with the g-suite ids of their children. 
 
The handing over of children was very smooth from Gate-1 today and the school buses 
left the school at sharp 02.30 p.m. today.  With patience and perseverance, impossible 
says, ‘ I am possible’. 
 
       Warm Regards, 
 
 
           Asha Prabhakar 
          (Principal) 
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